




Translation Copy 
 

 
OFFICE OF THE RANGE FOREST,GOPSHITTA RANGE,GOPSHITTA, 

KARWAR-581 317 No. 2/2024-25/376 
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APPRECIATION LETTER 

To, 
The Principal, 
Mahasatee Arts,Commerce & Science College, Ulga, 
Karwar 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
The Karnataka Forest Department, Gopshitta Range, Karwar Division, in collaboration with 
Mahasatee Arts, Commerce & Science College, Ulga, Karwar, has organized a Vanamahotsava 
(Tree Plantation) program. 

It is heartening to see your institution actively participating in Vanamahotsava for the last five 
years (from 2019-20 onwards) and fostering environmental awareness and concern among 
students. Your college campus is adorned with lush greenery and meticulously nurtured plants 
and trees. Additionally, your efforts in creating a plastic-free and clean campus environment are 
commendable. 

The Karnataka Forest Department, Gopshitta Range, Karwar Division, is honored to present a 
commendation letter to Mahasatee Arts, Commerce & Science College, Ulga, Karwar, for their 
significant contribution to environmental protection and awareness. 

Sincerely, 

Range Forest Officer, 
Gopshitta Range 

 








